NHS Foundation Trust

Eaton Road Liverpool L12 2AP

Telephone: 0151 228 4811 www.alderhey.nhs.uk

7th August 2013

Archie Jones

Request-171607-3fc75a3a@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Mr Jones,

Further to your request for information received on 6th August 2013 and allocated reference number FOI-1580 please find below our response to your question.

Questions and Responses

1. Do you maintain an in house list of approved contractors/consultants?

The Trust uses the North West Consortium of NHS Trusts - Contractors and Consultants list

2. Do you use constructionline in lieu of an in house list?

The Trust uses the North West Consortium of NHS Trusts - Contractors and Consultants list

3. Do you use CHAS (Contractor Health and Safety scheme) in lieu of an in house list?

The Trust uses the North West Consortium of NHS Trusts - Contractors and Consultants list

4. Do you recognise any other third party service provider scheme in lieu of an in house list?

The Trust uses the North West Consortium of NHS Trusts – Contractors and Consultants list

5. If the answer to any of the above questions is yes, would you be willing to recognise an alternative industry recognised scheme?

Yes, the Trust would be willing to recognise an alternative industry recognised scheme.

6. The name, contact email and contact telephone number of person responsible for contractor/consultant procurement?

John Williams

John.williams@alderhey.nhs.uk

0151 252 5984

7. The name, contact email and contact telephone number of person responsible for the management of estates/facilities?

Jason Judge <u>Jason.judge@alderhey.nhs.uk</u> 0151 252 5210

8. The name, contact email and contact telephone number of person responsible for health and safety?

Howard Davies
Howard.davies@alderhey.nhs.uk
0151 228 4811

If you have any queries about this response or wish to discuss your request further please contact the Information Governance team.

If you are unhappy with the response provided, you are entitled, under the Freedom of Information Act to request an internal review.

Yours sincerely,

Information Governance Team

IM&T Department

Copyright Notice

The information supplied to you continues to be protected by the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988. You are free to use it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research you are doing and for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use, for example commercial publication and subscription charge, would require the permission of the copyright holder. In accordance with the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005, information provided to you may not be used for commercial publication, subscription charge or sold on to a third party, without the permission of Alder Hey Children's NHS Foundation Trust.